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9.6.2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

Sports Day  

What a great sports day they had in EYFS. The children thoroughly enjoyed, 

taking part in lots of different running events and judging by their excited 

faces, I think they had lots of fun!  Thank you to Mr Ching and his sports 

coaches for all their hard work, and a special thank you to all parents and carers 

who managed to stay to watch this event and to support all the children.  

  

 

The date and times for Key Stage 1 and 2 Sports Day are as follows:  

Key Stage 1: Friday 23rd June at 9.15am 

Key Stage 2: Friday 23rd June at 1.30pm 
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Right of the Week  
 

Article 25 Review of a child's placement 

You have the right to have your living arrangements checked regularly if you have 

to be looked after away from home. 

 

Whitworth finalists! 

Our three Year Five finalists enjoyed receiving their certificates at The 

Whitworth Art Gallery today! Well done for creating such unique pieces and 

celebrating with other regional and national artists. 

      

 

Year 5 Bikeability 

Bikeability is the government’s national cycle training programme. It helps 

children learn practical skills and understand how to cycle safely on today’s busy 

roads. Congratulations to our Year 5 children who completed their Bikeability 

course this week. 
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Year 2 visit George Street Chapel 

The Year 2 children were transported back in time on their visit to George 

Street Chapel this week.  The children are learning about 'Victorian Children' 

this term and discovered what life was really like during the Victorian era. 

The pupils dressed up and took part in many activities including A Wash Day, 

Chapel School Room, Pen and Ink and Life Below George Street. The children 

were very thankful that school life has changed a lot since the Victorian times! 

 

A Message from Fr. Michael 

On Thursday, we celebrated the feast of Corpus Christi.  On the Solemnity of 

the Holy Body and Blood of the Lord, we are reminded of the gift Jesus gave us 

of himself in the Eucharist. We reflect on how the Eucharist challenges us to 

reach out to our sisters and brothers, as well as what it means for us to be part 

of the body of Christ.  This is a wonderful opportunity to pray together as 

family, remembering those who might not have enough to eat and to experience 

the great joy that is felt through sharing with those in need. 

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


